

Community Service Division YESHIVA UNIVERSITY

Amsterdam Avenue and 186th Street, New York 33 LORRAINE 8-8400

ב״ח

October 21, 1959

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 121 West 86th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Norman:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter received from Dave Stavsky. You can post it on your bulletin board.

If you have a chance, I would be grateful for a letter from you telling me about what you found in Columbus.

Kindest regards.

Very cordially yours,

VICTOR B. GELLER Field Director

P. S. I will report to you on my West Coast visit as soon as I return.

BETH JACOB CONGREGATION 959 Bulen Avenue Columbus, Ohio

October 15, 1959

Dear Vic:

May I take this opportunity to again thank you for your wonderful cooperation in helping me with my religious emphasis week program.

Rabbi Lamm, as I had anticipated, made a tremendous impression. I am truly sorry that we were not in the position to give him the proper monetary compensation which he surely deserved.

Close to 100 people attended his session. He left an indelible impact upon everyone. His talk evoked only favorable comment on the delicate subject of mechitza, and even during Yom Kippur, people were still talking "about the Rabbi who was here Monday night." May I add that his modest and dignified approach won for him and the Yeshiva the reputation of being the outstanding speaker of the series.

All in all, over 550 people attended the sessions. I am taking the liberty of enclosing two press releases on the subject.

Again my inadequate thanks to you personally and to CSD.

With best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

RABBI DAVID STAVSKY